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6th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our geography topic this half term, we are learning about farming and 
agriculture and we have been given a very exciting opportunity to visit a local, 
working farm.  
 
The children will be going to visit Portman farm with their class on the following 
dates:  
 
11th, November – 4 Lovelace 
18th November – 4 Turing  
25th November - 4 Chamberlain  
 
We will be travelling in the school minibuses and school car.  The children will need 
to be here at 8.30am prompt as we will be leaving at 8:50. The children can have 
school dinners or packed lunch as normal on the day of the trip because we will be 
back in time for lunch.  
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed well for the trip wearing either trainers with 
grip, walking boots or wellies. The children also must bring a warm coat on this day.  
 
Your child may bring a healthy snack that fits in the pocket of their jacket and their 
water bottle.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Ms Young  
Year 4 Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


